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Negotiations Underway with Loblaws Supermarkets Ltd.
 
Working Together to Improve Your Wages, Benefits and Working Conditions

On February 10 and 11, 2015, your union bargaining committee – led by experienced 
negotiators, from UFCW Canada Locals 1000A, 175 & 633, met with representatives 
from Loblaws Supermarkets Ltd.
 
Based on contract proposals completed by our members, the committee’s key priorities 
at the bargaining table included:

•	 wage increases — improving wage progression scales
•	 scheduling improvements
•	 benefits improvements
•	 limits on in-store third party providers 

	 (so workers’ hours are protected and not cut)
 
Your bargaining committee is committed to working hard to achieve a fair deal for you.
 
But we need your support. We need you to stand with us and participate throughout 
this process.
 
Together, let us make fairness happen at the bargaining table.  
 
Negotiations will resume on March 3, 4 & 5, 2015.
 
To receive up-to-date information, please check out our website — ufcw1000a.ca
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